

Ansley Common, Nuneaton, CV10 OPY (02476) 392318

20 March 2020

Dear Parents/Carers.

As you have already been made aware the Government made the announcement that all schools should close at the end of the school day on Friday 20 March 2020. So that you can continue to teach your child during the closure the school has put together some home learning packs; additional learning materials can be accessed <a href="here">here</a> on the Cromwell Primary School.

Contained within the pack is Maths, English and Reading materials and we have also provided some fun activities.

It is important that your child knows that this is not an extra holiday and that they still need to be working. The work we have provided is revision, there is no new learning, so hopefully your child will be able to get on with it independently. Please feel free to use books or the internet to aid your child with their learning.

Children should read for at least 15 minutes each day at home to an adult. Please check their understanding by asking questions about what your child has read. We have included times tables and other maths activities that the children are familiar with. We have also provided an exercise book for each child along with a school pencil.

Twinkl (a learning resources website) have offered free membership to all parents/carers so that that they can access online learning resources and activities. In order to take advantage of this offer please go to <a href="https://www.twinkl.co.uk/offeres">www.twinkl.co.uk/offeres</a> and enter the code: **UKTWINKLEHELPS**.

The resources on Twinkl are all current and in line with the national curriculum. In addition to this, many teaching resources companies have made learning packs available online. These have some fantastic ideas for learning at home with some lovely engaging activities.

<u>www.classroomsecrets.co.uk/free-home-learning-packs/www.tts-group.co.uk/home+learning+activities.html</u>

Can I remind you that you keep yourselves healthy and safe. Please refer to the government guidelines during this time of uncertainty, and we hope to see you very soon.

Yours Sincerely

Ms J Clarke
Head of School